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Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1993
First multi-year cumulation covers six years: 1965-70.
Smart Health Daniel Zeng 2013-07-15 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
International Conference for Smart Health, ICSH 2013,
held in Beijing, China, in August 2013. The 15 revised
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from numerous submissions. The papers are
organized in topical sections on Information Sharing,
Integrating and Extraction; Mining Clinical and Medical
Data; Smart Health Applications.
CD-ROM Periodical Index Pat Ensor 1992
Nutrition, Lipids, Health, and Disease Augustine S. H.
Ong 1995 Antioxidant activities of phenolic compounds in
solutions membranes, and lipoprotein. Nutrition and
biochemistry of the lipophilic antioxidants vitamin E
and Carotenoids. Biokinetics of human plasma vitamin E
concentrations. Free-radical regulatory and
immunomodulatory effects of bio-normalizer. Effect of
dietary factors on the metabolism of essential fatty
acids-focusing on the components of spices. Studies on
green tea polyphenols antiocidadtive and protctive
effects on biomembranes. Phenolic antioxidant components
of evening primrose. Tocotrienols and cholesterol
metabolism. Tocotrienols-A dose-dependent inhibitor for
HMG CoA reductase. The cholesterol-and tumor suppressive
actions of palm oil isoprenoids. Anti-cancer properties
of tocotrienols from palm oil. the ubiquinones of palm
oil. Effects of soybean oil supplement im palm oil dieta
on weight gain and tissue lipids of rats. Effects of pal
oil as a dietary supplement on Eel culture.Role of n-3
fatty acids in cultured cardiomyocyte. Enhancement of
PG12 formation by eicosapentaenoic acid in rat vascular
smooth muscle cells. Inhibition of DNA-biosynthesis by
B-Carotene in the P-388 lymphocytic leukemia cell. the
relation between serum lipids and lipoprotein levels.
Uses of lipophore system for lipoprotein electrophresis
of human lipemic plasma. Effect of low-fat and lowprotein diets on cholesterol metabolism in the aortas,
livers, and small intestine of male albino rats. Effects
of a decrease in linoleic acid intake on indices of
cardiovascular risk and lipid perocidation. Conjugated
diene fatty acids in human and animal tissues.
Deficiency of n-3 polyunsaturated fatty acids in the
retina brains, and liver of chow-fed ghinea pigs. Fatmodified eggs. Palm oil comsumption effects on urinary
excretions of phytoestrogens and estrogenic steroids.
Calories, fat and cancer. Antioxidants in the prevention
of oral cancer. Role of antioxidants in healing gastric
ulcers. role of different types of dietary fat in
experimetal alcoholic liver disease. use of natural
antioxidants as a prophylactic for neurological
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disordes. Dietary implications for parasitc and viral
infectious disease. Vitamin C metabolism in malaria.
Nutrition in populations.
List of Journals Indexed in Index Medicus National
Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1996 Issues for 1977-1979
include also Special List journals being indexed in
cooperation with other institutions. Citations from
these journals appear in other MEDLARS bibliographies
and in MEDLING, but not in Index medicus.
Pharmacology and Applications of Chinese Materia Medica
Hson-Mou Chang 1987-07-01 Readership: Pharmacologists,
clinicians, physicians and physiologists. Review: “The
Western interested user may find most helpful the index
of (Linnean) scientific names including substances from
sources less common in current western orthodox
medicine.” Unlisted Drugs New Books on Drugs
Plants in Indigenous Medicine & Diet Nina Lilian Etkin
1986 First Published in 1986. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company. Humans have long
been acute observers of their biological surroundings
and have been involved in dynamic relationships with
ambient flora and fauna since the development of the
earliest medical systems and food-getting technologies.
Human-plant interactions can, then, be viewed as one
expression of a population's encounter with their
environment and have been the subject of considerable
interest in various disciplines which seek to understand
how the use of plants affects patterns of health and
disease. The aim of this volume is to promote a biobehavioral focus for indigenous plant research.
PSRMLS Resource Libraries Union List of Serials 1990
Advancing Urban Sustainability in China and the United
States National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2020-07-04 In November 2018, National Academy
of Sciences (NAS) President Marcia McNutt visited China
for the first time in her official role. As part of this
visit, the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering,
and Medicine's Science and Technology for Sustainability
(STS) program and the Chinese Academy of Sciences
organized a one-day workshop relating to urban
sustainability in Beijing. The goal of the visit was to
begin to explore some areas where the U.S. National
Academies and the Chinese Academy might develop
collaboration. At the same time, the trip provided an
opportunity to develop links to other parts of the
science and technology community in China. To further
elucidate some of these issues and build upon current
partnerships, an expert committee under the STS program,
in collaboration with the Chinese Academy of Sciences,
organized a one-day public workshop on urban
sustainability in China and the United States, held on
December 16, 2019. The workshop focused on the
intersection of urban climate change mitigation and
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adaptation, urban health, and sustainable
transportation, including green infrastructure and urban
flooding in both countries. This publication summarizes
the presentations and discussions from the workshop.
New Serial Titles 1991 A union list of serials
commencing publication after Dec. 31, 1949.
Proceedings of 2021 International Conference on Medical
Imaging and Computer-Aided Diagnosis (MICAD 2021) Ruidan
Su 2021-08-14 This book covers virtually all aspects of
image formation in medical imaging, including systems
based on ionizing radiation (x-rays, gamma rays) and
non-ionizing techniques (ultrasound, optical, thermal,
magnetic resonance, and magnetic particle imaging)
alike. In addition, it discusses the development and
application of computer-aided detection and diagnosis
(CAD) systems in medical imaging. Also there will be a
special track on computer-aided diagnosis on COVID-19 by
CT and X-rays images. Given its coverage, the book
provides both a forum and valuable resource for
researchers involved in image formation, experimental
methods, image performance, segmentation, pattern
recognition, feature extraction, classifier design,
machine learning / deep learning, radiomics, CAD
workstation design, human–computer interaction,
databases, and performance evaluation.
The Treatment of Pain with Chinese Herbs and Acupuncture
E-Book Peilin Sun 2010-09-08 This new edition of The
Treatment of Pain with Chinese Herbs and Acupuncture
gives a thorough and analytical review of the diagnosis
and treatment options for pain, using acupuncture with
Chinese herbal medicine. Based on the clinical
experience of the author and supported by that of
acupuncturists in Chinese universities, it offers a
comprehensive and detailed set of treatments for a wide
variety of pain symptoms and conditions, and includes
detailed modifications of the treatments, to aid
clinical practice. Although pain syndromes are often
complicated, involving both psychological and physical
difficulties, resulting in sometimes hesitation in
deciding a correct treatment, there are still some
short-cut ways to achieve a successful result.
Therefore, the essential intentions of the authors are
very clear: To demonstrate the practitioners how to
differentiate the clinical situations and how to
establish the corresponding treatments. To illustrate
how to apply Chinese herbs logically and how to consist
an acupuncture prescription reasonably and effectively.
Features - Thorough exploration of the aetiologies and
pathologies for pain in the context of Traditional
Chinese Medicine - Clear discussion of the principles of
treatment, acupuncture point selection and combination Detailed explanation of herbal and acupuncture
treatments for common and complex pain conditions Deals comprehensively with the commonest clinical
presenting symptoms - Provides treatment plans and
modifications to these plans, offering more options for
the practitioner - Includes detailed and useful case
histories New to this edition: New chapter on treatment
of pain in children Separate sections for the
gynecologic conditions Includes Western-named conditions
Red Flags for practitioners to indicate situations which
are potentially life-threatening or dangerous Suggested
treatments now include acupuncture as well as herbal
treatments Following on from each treatment a prognosis
is now provided
List of Serials Indexed for Online Users 2007 Each entry
gives abbreviated title, full title, publication city,
NLM call number, NLM title control number, ISSN number,
special list indicator, journal title code, and
sometimes, a brief note. 1983 ed., 6037 titles.
Current Serials Received British Library. Document
Supply Centre 1990
Cumulated Index Medicus 1991
Trace Elements in Man and Animals 6 Lucille S. Hurley
2012-12-06 This book is the published proceedings of the
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Sixth International Symposium on Trace Element
Metabolism in Man and Animals. The Symposium was held at
the Asilomar Conference Center in Pacific Grove,
California, U.S.A. from May 31 through June 5, 1987. The
decision to hold TEMA-6 at Asilomar was made at TEMA-5
in 1985. The International Guidance Committee decided to
hold the meeting in California in part to recognize the
significant cont~i butions made to the field of trace
element metabolism by Professor Lucille S. Hurley. As
such, she was the obvious choice as chair of the local
organ izing committee. One of the principal goals of
Professor Hurley was that TEMA-6 serve as a forum for
discussing the use and application of newer
methodologies, such as molecular biology, computer
modelling and stable isotopes, in studies of trace
element metabolism. Based on the comments which the
local organizing committee has received, this goal was
achieved. The Symposium was attended by 275 scientists
from 32 countries covering 6 continents. Twenty-five
speakers were chosen for our plenary sessions.
China Exchange News 1980
Proteins in Biology and Medicine Ralph Bradshaw
2012-12-02 Proteins in Biology and Medicine contains the
proceedings of the 1981 U.S.-China Conference on
Proteins in Biology and Medicine, held in Shanghai,
China. The papers explore the structure-function
relationships of proteins, including their regulatory
properties. Topics range from the regulation of
biological processes to the structure-function
relationships of enzymes and blood proteins, along with
protein-protein interactions. Organized into four
sections encompassing 23 chapters, this book begins with
an overview of structure-function relationships in
phospholipase A2, including the enzyme found in snake
venom. It then discusses the suicide substrates for
specific target enzymes, the conformation of proteins
and peptides in solution, the serum lipoproteins and
their relationship to atherosclerosis, the abnormal
hemoglobin in the Chinese population, and the mung bean
trypsin inhibitor. Moreover, the book explains the
streptokinase-plasminogen interaction and the molecular
localization of protein-protein interaction sites in the
lactose synthase system. The final chapter analyzes the
structure and biological activities of plant lectins.
This book will be of interest to biochemists,
microbiologists, molecular biologists, and
biophysicists.
Region Seven (NN/LM) Resource Libraries Union List of
Serials 1993
Big bone disease : a multidisciplinary approach of
Kashin-Beck disease in Tibet Autonomous Region (P.R.
China) Malaisse, François 2008 Kashin-Beck disease is
probably one of the most neglected diseases. It occurs
in only a very limited part of the world, in a crescent
shape area situated from South East Siberia to North
West China. It affects mainly the rural population of
these remote regions and more specifically the children.
They are suffering from a lot of joint pain and lose
their mobility. They stop to grow properly and they
became severely handicapped. Since more than 15 years,
an international team together with his partner, the
Centre for Disease Control and Prevention of Tibet
Autonomous Region, are studying this disease with,
sometimes, very limited means but always in a marvellous
environment. Their daily workmates are the lovely
children, the yaks and other animals of the Himalaya
region as well as the unique variety of flowers and
plants, under the beautiful shadow of some of the
highest peaks of the world. Their unique
multidisciplinary approach of the complex issue of the
Kashin-Beck disease is done with a constant worry of a
better knowledge of the environment and its population.
Through a lot of beautiful pictures and some more
scientific data, the authors, with an immoderate
enthusiasm, will drive you along the valleys of the high
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Tibetan plateau and will accompany you for a visit from
one village to another to meet these patients and
understand the difficulties of their daily life.
International Journal of Radiation Biology and Related
Studies in Physics, Chemistry and Medicine 1989
Hypertension: New Insights for the Healthcare
Professional: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09 Hypertension: New
Insights for the Healthcare Professional: 2011 Edition
is a ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that delivers timely,
authoritative, and comprehensive information about
Hypertension. The editors have built Hypertension: New
Insights for the Healthcare Professional: 2011 Edition
on the vast information databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You
can expect the information about Hypertension in this
eBook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere
else, as well as consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content of Hypertension: New
Insights for the Healthcare Professional: 2011 Edition
has been produced by the world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research institutions, and
companies. All of the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited
by the editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a source you can cite
with authority, confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Safflower, Carthamus Tinctorius L. Li Dajue 1996
Selenium Victor R. Preedy 2015-08-25 Although toxic in
large doses, selenium is an essential trace mineral in
the animal diet and in some plants. It has a role in
making antioxidant enzymes and a particular role in the
functioning of the thyroid gland. This volume examines
the chemical activity of selenium and its functional
health effects eg towards cancers, in the heart and
brain. It also covers other areas such as functional
food enrichment, whole body metabolism, and the effects
of selenium deficiency on health. Part of The Food and
Nutritional Components in Focus series, this edited
volume pools knowledge across scientific disciplines in
a way that increases its applicability to a wide range
of audiences. Victor Preedy’s own distinguished career
in nutritional science has made him a prolific author of
research articles and books in this area, and this
project fills a gap in providing comprehensive synopses
of food substances. Chemists, analytical scientists,
forensic scientists, food scientists, as well as course
lecturers will all benefit from this interdisciplinary
title written by international experts in this area.
The Role of Selenium in Nutrition Gerald F. Jr. Combs
2012-12-02 The Role of Selenium in Nutrition reviews the
most pertinent scientific literature dealing with the
basic aspects of the present understanding of the roles
of selenium (Se) in nutrition and health. The book
begins with a general discussion of Se, covering its
various forms, chemistry and physical properties, and
techniques for Se analysis. This is followed by separate
chapters on the environmental aspects of Se, including
its presence in mineral deposits, soils, water, air, and
uptake by plants; Se contents of human foods and animal
feedstuffs; biological utilization of dietary Se; and
absorption, excretion, metabolism, and tissue
concentrations of Se. Subsequent chapters deal with the
biochemical functions of Se; Se-related diseases of
animals and livestock; the role of Se in human health
and in support of normal immune function and disease
resistance; and the relationship of Se and cancer. The
final chapter reviews the evidence concerning the
toxicity of Se compounds and sets this in perspective
with current knowledge of the roles of Se in nutrition
and health, and of the normal exposures of animals and
humans to Se compounds.
Handbook of Clinical Nutrition and Aging Connie W. Bales
2003-10-01 A compendium of detailed strategies for using
nutritional interventions to ameliorate a host of ageproceedings-of-the-chinese-academy-of-medical-sciences-and-the-peking-union-medical-college-international-symposium

related disorders and an evidence-based review of what
intervention are and are not effective. These range from
the effects of nutrition on the aging eye, the sense of
taste and smell, hearing loss, sarcopenia, and dementia,
to the clinical role of nutrition in vascular and
pulmonary disorders, cancer, immunity, endocrine and
alimentary tract disorders, and renal and
musculoskeletal disorders. The authors present the
physiological basis for each disorder, provide the
latest information about the interaction of nutrition
with each condition, and review the potential routes and
mechanisms for clinical intervention. All clinical
chapters conclude with a summary of practical
applications and treatment guidelines for secondary
prevention, management, and therapy.
Nitrogen in Soils of China Zhu Zhao-liang 2012-12-06 The
study of soil nitrogen has long been an active field,
but it was generally pivoted on agricultural and
forestry production, and animal husbandry. With the
rapid increase in the use of fertilizer nitrogen, more
attention has been paid to the rela tionship between
nitrogen management and environmental quality and human
of soil nitrogen has become more comprehensive with
health. In addition, the study the development of
related sciences. The quantitative study of the
processes in nitrogen cycling and their
interrelationships has been an important part of this
project and has attracted the attention of scientists
allover the world. Nitrogen is one of the most important
nutrients for plant growth and the applica tion of
fertilizer nitrogen is playing an important role in
agricultural production. The annual consumption of
fertilizer nitrogen in the world has reached 70 million
tons, and China has an annual consumption of more than
15 million tons and is the largest fertilizer nitrogen
consumer in the world. However, the efficiency of nitro
gen fertilizer is low and losses are large. It is
estimated that nitrogen losses from agriculture in our
country can be as high as 40-60% of the nitrogen
applied. Some of the lost nitrogen enters the atmosphere
and contributes to the greenhouse effect and some enters
water bodies to pollute the water.
Proceedings
Pharmacology and Applications of Chinese Materia Medica
Hson-Mou Chang 1986 This book is the first volume of a
comprehensive 2-volume book covering modern
pharmacological and clinical studies of the most
commonly used Chinese herbal drugs. It contains
monographs of 250 kinds of the most commonly used
Chinese Materia Medica. The information on each herb was
compiled by a research specialist active in the
scientific investigation of that particular type of
herb. The description on each drug includes an
introduction (source, character and taste, actions and
indications according to traditional Chinese medicine
etc.), chemical composition, pharmacology, clinical
studies, adverse effects and references. The translation
of the book into English was done by qualified
professionals in the field and the terms used are
consistent with those used in Index Medicus, Chemical
Abstracts and Botanical journals.
National Library of Medicine Catalog National Library of
Medicine (U.S.) 1960
List of Journals Abstracted 1989 Alphabetical listing of
all journals currently screened by full journal titles.
Each entry gives abbreviated journal title, CODEN code,
ISSN number, publisher, and country of publication.
Contains a classification list of priority journals.
Schizophrenia: New Insights for the Healthcare
Professional: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09 Schizophrenia: New
Insights for the Healthcare Professional: 2011 Edition
is a ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that delivers timely,
authoritative, and comprehensive information about
Schizophrenia. The editors have built Schizophrenia: New
Insights for the Healthcare Professional: 2011 Edition
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on the vast information databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You
can expect the information about Schizophrenia in this
eBook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere
else, as well as consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content of Schizophrenia:
New Insights for the Healthcare Professional: 2011
Edition has been produced by the world’s leading
scientists, engineers, analysts, research institutions,
and companies. All of the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited
by the editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a source you can cite
with authority, confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
AIDS and Social Policy in China Joan Kaufman 2020-10-26
This first English language book on China’s AIDS
epidemic provides a picture of the current state of the
epidemic, a social science and interdisciplinary
perspective on gaps in the response, and a blueprint for
needed actions. The book’s editors are leading experts
on China’s AIDS epidemic, health and political systems.
Contributors comprise some of the world’s leading
Chinese and international researchers, policy-makers,
and civil society representatives working on HIV/AIDS in
China. The multi-disciplinary work provides a critically
needed social science perspective and analysis of the
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epidemic, offers a framework for thinking about the
spread of HIV in China, and includes suggestions for an
effective policy response that also addresses social
determinants.
National Library of Medicine Current Catalog National
Library of Medicine (U.S.)
Index Medicus 2001 Vols. for 1963- include as pt. 2 of
the Jan. issue: Medical subject headings
Index of NLM Serial Titles National Library of Medicine
(U.S.) 1984 A keyword listing of serial titles currently
received by the National Library of Medicine.
FAO/UNDP Workshop on Biotechnology in Animal Production
and Health in Asia and Latin America T. K. Mukherjee
1989
Cardiothoracic Surgery in China Song Wan 2007 The book
is the first of its type ever published in the English
language, which provides comprehensive review of the
history of cardiothoracic surgery in China and
highlights the remarkable surgical heritage that the
younger generation of Chinese surgeons is proud of. A
unique feature of this volume is that many contributors
are renowned expert and surgical leader in the field of
cardiothoracic surgery, both nationally and
internationally.
Bibliography of the History of Medicine
Scientific Directory and Annual Bibliography National
Institutes of Health (U.S.) 1991 Each issue lists papers
published during the preceding year.
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